
REPORT OF EDUCOMP WORKSHOP 

 

The EduComp Workshop was organized for teachers of Junior School on 23
rd

 March, 2017. The 

workshop was conducted department-wise by EduComp resource persons Ms Shweta Singh and 

Ms Suman Dhar Jalali. This workshop was a refresher to the one which was earlier conducted in 

Sept, 2016.The purpose of the workshop was to introduce the teachers to the changed interface 

and the new module content added for each subject.  

The workshop stressed on the user friendly interface, well structured modules and easily 

accessible options. The training session was aligned with the needs and requirements of the 

teachers. Overall the session was informative for the teachers as it provided an insight into the 

benefits of Smart Board interface. The workshop was indeed useful for the staff as it included 

easy steps to open and use modules and activities. 

 

 

 

 


